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1 July 2022              
                              
 
All Motor Vehicle Dealers 

All Electronic Service Agents 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
From 1 August 2022, LTA will no longer accept cash, cashier’s order and cheque 
payments from corporate entities. This is part of the Authority’s move to promote 
e-payments in line with Singapore’s Smart Nation initiative.  
 
Corporate entities can make payment to LTA securely via onemotoring.lta.gov.sg > 
Digital Services using the following e-payment modes: 
 

 Internet Banking via eNets Debit (DBS/POSB, OCBC/Plus!, Standard 
Chartered Bank or UOB) 

 Any VISA/MasterCard credit or debit card1 
 ApplePay, GooglePay, or PayPal  
 SGQR PayNow 

 
If you are making your transaction over LTA’s counters, you can pay with NETS, 
SGQR PayNow or Diners Club card for vehicle registration and licensing-related 
services. 
 
Please bring the contents of this circular to the attention of your members, staff and 
customers. Thank you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Cheryl Tan (Ms) 
Deputy Director 
Vehicle Quota & Registration Division  
Vehicle Services Group 

 
1 Payment by credit/debit card is not available for “Renew COE” and “Submit Bid for Vehicle Registration 
Number” digital services. 
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